
 

Disclaimer: The Weekly Nile Basin Media Radar is compiled by the Communication Office of the Nile Basin Initiative 
Secretariat in Entebbe, Uganda. The opinions expressed in these Media Reports in no way reflect the views of the Nile Basin 
Initative and are presented for informational purposes only. The accurary of reports contained in this summary has not been 
confirmed by the Secretariat.  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

http://bit.ly/2cI3V14
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http://bit.ly/2chI447
http://bit.ly/2cvN1Rn
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